
To: Adrienne Usher, Assistant Superintendent
From: Megan Hatter, District Grant Writer
Date: July 10, 2024
Re: Donations, Gifts & Grants for Approval at the July 22, 2024 Board of Education Meeting

Please submit under Consent Items- Permission to accept the following:

In addition to new school supplies contributed by customers, Biggby Coffee of Mt.
Washington at 6340 Highway 44 East would like to donate proceeds of beverages
purchased during their Grand Opening at the end of July 2024 to:

● Pleasant Grove Elementary School
● Mt. Washington Elementary School
● Eastside Middle School
● Bullitt East High School

Monetary donations will be divided
among the schools listed above and
issued through the FRC/YSC to meet
students’ back needs.


